
 
 

Greetings Saint Pius Tenth School Families! 
 

*** We have a lot of information to bring to your attention this week. We ask that you take the 
time to read each item carefully, as this is our main source of communication, and many common 

questions are answered utilizing this medium. Thank you! 
 

 
Box Tops for Education: 

Download app and scan receipt. It’s that easy! 
 
Our Spring Challenge continues with a lead change – Grade 1 has overtaken Grade 5! Way to go!   
 
Important dates: 
May 26 – 29 – Memorial Day Holiday (no school) 
June 2 – School Liturgy 
June 2 – 5th Grade Retreat 
June 14 – Spring Concert 
June 15 – Last Day of School for Pre-K 3 
June 16 – Last Day of School for Pre-K 4 
June 19 – Juneteenth (no school) 
June 21 – Field Day 
June 22 – Grade 5 Commencement Mass and Reception – 2:00 PM 
June 22 – Last Day of School Grades K – 5 
 
Our final PAC meeting for this school year will be held on Wednesday, June 7, 2023, at 6:15 PM in 
the school building. Please note that this is a departure from our normal 2nd Monday of the month, 
due to scheduling conflicts. Please join us if you are able. Following is the Zoom link if you are 
unable to join us in person. 
St. Pius Tenth is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting: 
Topic: June PAC Meeting 
Time: Jun 7, 2023 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86171004077?pwd=Nk1BRk5yNmVRb0c1VzgzOVNxdTV3dz09 
Meeting ID: 861 7100 4077 
Passcode: 4kXZ38 

 

From the Desk of 

Maria Cahill, Principal 

May 24, 2023 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86171004077?pwd=Nk1BRk5yNmVRb0c1VzgzOVNxdTV3dz09


SAVE THE DATE 

  
Please mark your calendars for our Spring Concert, which will be held on June 14th in the school 
gymnasium. We will have two performances – 1:30 PM and 6:30 PM. Students are most welcome to 
come back with families for the evening performance.  
June 14th will be a “Red, White, and Blue Dress Down Day” for everyone, since it is Flag Day, and we 
would ask that students wear those colors for both performances. 
RSVP forms have been sent home. If you haven’t already, please return that form so we know the 
numbers we will be able to accommodate for the evening performance. 
Mrs. Sabo is putting together a slide show of both past and present service members. Please email a 
photo if you would like someone included – and please remember to indicate the person’s name 
and branch of service. 
We are thrilled to be sharing with you the wonderful music that our students have been working on 
this year with both vocal and band presentations! All are welcome.  
 

 
Please remember to send in the Roller Skating Party information form, if you have not done so yet. 
The end of year celebration will be at Horizon Fun FX on Thursday, June 15, 2023, from 6:00 PM – 
8:00 PM. 
 

2023 St. Pius Tenth School Golf Tournament and Community Fundraising Dinner 
Please join us this year for our Golf Tournament and Community Fundraising Dinner. A bit 
different than in years past, the dinner will be held in the St. Pius Tenth Parish Center. Please note 
that, while we would love to see you on the golf course, you do not necessarily have to golf to attend 
the dinner. The registration form and detailed information is included in this week’s 
communication. Feel free to call with any questions. 
 

 
Save the Date! The Diocese of Rochester will again be celebrating Catholic Schools Day at 
Innovative Field (formerly Frontier Field) for a Rochester Red Wings Game on June 4, 2023, at 
1:05 PM. Tickets will be available only online this year, at the following link:   

Catholic Schools Day - June 4 @ 1:05pm - St Pius School 
 

Have a Blessed and Wonderful Rest of the Week! 

https://www.ticketreturn.com/prod2/signin.asp?UserID=StPiusSchool&Password=RedWings&submit=Continue&Cookies=yes&HoldID=23253
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Moving into May 

 Mrs. Russell 

Outside of our every day work, they have 

expanded their thinking in STEM activities.  

For Easter, they had the opportunity to work 

with a partner and create a structure put 

together by toothpicks and jellybeans.   

Fifth graders have also been working with 

their Kindergarten buddies!  They read to 

them, help with math and writing, and work 

on art projects.  It’s wonderful to see the 

connection between the children and the 

change that comes over our fifth graders in 

this role. They’re showing us they’re ready to 

move on to middle school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is hard to believe we are almost done with 

school! Spring break is usually a sign of the 

home stretch.  Fifth graders have been busy 

both in and out of the classroom.   

Springtime brings NYS preparation and 

testing. The students worked hard to prepare 

both academically and mentally for both THE 

ELA and math tests.   

I am also proud to say there has been much 

improvement in our participation in the 

weekly rosary at church.  Students take turns 

reading and have taken this role seriously.  

They are well-spoken, reverent, and focused 

during the rosary.   

Our class recently had the opportunity to have 

a private tour of the church with Mrs. Legere, 

Sr. Jean, and Mrs. Connor. They showed us the 

entire church and educated us on the chapel 

as well as the stained glass windows.  



 

Saint Pius Tenth School  

End of the Year Celebration 
~Roller-Skating Party~ 

Thursday, June 15th - 6-8pm 
Horizon Fun FX - 675 Ling Road 

(The entire place rented for our school!) 

 
$15 per person to skate (adults and students!) 

 (Includes skating, roller skate rental  
and Jungle Playland) 

 
There is no charge for non-skating adults or children 3 

and under 
 

 $5.00 for a Food Ticket 
 (Includes one slice of pizza and one drink)  

PAC will be providing a Food Ticket for  
all SPX students  

 



Roller Skating Party - Sign Up Form 
Please return this sign-up sheet and payment prior to June 9, 2023 

Cash or check (payable to St. Pius Tenth School) 

 
Last name of Family: ____________________________________ 
Name of Skaters (ages 4+):                             SPX Student? (y/n): 
1.                                                 

2.   

3.   

4.   

5.   

 
# of skaters: ______ @$15.00 per ticket: Total $______________ 
(Children 3 and under are free, do not include them on the list above) 

 
# of additional food tickets (non-SPX students): __________  
@$5.00 each: Total $____________ 
 
Total Payment due: $____________ 

 
Questions???  Contact Sheri McGee 585-773-8093  

(call or text) or email: Sheri.McGee@wegmans.com 
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